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Lawyer Discusses OSHA’s Record-Breaking Heat-Related
Inspections
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8.09.22 

In an interview with New Scientist, Micah Dickie discusses the recent spike in OSHA heat-related

workplace inspections in an effort to protect workers from extreme temperatures until the agency

issues a national heat-safety standard. Micah suggests OSHA’s heat-safety standard may resemble

that of California’s, requiring employers to offer training, shade, and water for outdoor workers

when the temperature is above 80°F as well as paid breaks when the temperature is at 95°F.

To read the article visit New Scientist (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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